PONDICHERRY UNIVERSITY

PUDUCHERRY
Ref No.PU/ESTT/NT3/SAKSHAM/2015-16/ Z3 Date: 27.11.2015
O4-)2-2015
CIRCULAR

Sub: PU — ESTT — Sensitize the management and the teachers and to work out
Road-map for implementation of SAKSHAM report — Reg.

e

Please find enclosed herewith copy of letter No.F.91-3/2013 (TFGS) dated 26t
August, 2015 sent by Prof Dr. Jaspal S. Sandhu, Secretary, University Grants
Commission, New Delhi regarding to sensitize the management and the teachers and to
work out Road-map for implementation of SAKSHAM report about policy of zero tolerance
on the campus for your information and necessary action. Kindly make appropriate action

in this regard.

L

REGISTRAR(i/c)
To
1. All the Deans/HODs/Sections Head, PU
2. The Chairperson, Women Cell/SHPC, PU

3. The Centre Head, Centre for Women’s Studies, PU — with a request to conduct
conferences, seminars,
workshop and classes for self
defence of girls.

,Aﬁhe Systems Manager, Computer Centre, PU --- For hosting the circular in the
University Website

Copy to:

The Assistant Registrar ... with a request to forward a copy to all
Affiliation Wing, PU the Affiliated colleges.
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Dear Sir/Madam, %{1{ i

This is in continuation to my letter No. 91-3/2013(TFGS) dated August 28, 2014
requesting the universities to sensitize the management and the teachers and to
work out Road-map for implementation of SAKSHAM report, followed by a letter
No. 91-3/2014 (GS) dated January 27, 2015 to deal with issues of gender based
violence and gender based programmes towards a policy of zero tolerance on the
campus. Copies of the above letters are available on the UGC website i.e.
www.ugc.ac.in under ‘Notices. It is once again reiterated that all Higher
Education Institutions should expeditiously undertake the measures like
developing a website for lodging the complaints of Sexual Harassment and hold
regular conferences, seminars, workshops and classes for self defence of girls,
research and studies under intimation to UGC.

You are again requested to implement the recommendations of ‘'SAKSHAM' report
available on the UGC website in-toto so as to enable the UGC to compile and
furnish the action taken to MHRD, Government of India. This may also be brought
to the notice of the colleges affiliated to your esteemed university for compliance.
The compliance report may be sent to the UGC at the earliest on

ugc.iccgs@gmail.com.

regards,

Brely,

The Vice-Chancellor
Pondicherry University

R. Venkataraman Nagar
Kalapet Puducherry - 605 014.
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